

School Road
Seend
Melksham
SN12 6NJ
T: 01380 828334
E: admin@seend.wilts.sch.uk
www.seend.wilts.sch.uk

21st April 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

We would firstly like to welcome you all back and hope that you all had a restful and enjoyable half term with your families.



It has been lovely to welcome the children back into school and we have all had a brilliant start to the new term. The children have already shown such great enthusiasm towards their new topics and areas of learning and we look forward to sharing their brilliant work and achievements with you this term.

Just a couple of reminders as we start a new term:

- The weather continues to surprise us as we head into term 5. Please can we ensure that all children still bring in coats just in case.
- With a new term there might be new clothes, shoes and bags etc so please can we ask that your child's school uniform is named. Our lost property is building up and unfortunately without names we are unable to return these to the rightful owners!
- Please can we also ensure that children are wearing the correct school uniform including school shoes. No jewelry except for a pair of stud earrings.

After School Clubs:

We are very lucky to be running several after school clubs again this term.

- -Football will continue as normal on a Tuesday after school with Mr Dawley our coach from In2sport.
- -Mrs Vaux will continue to run Art Club after school on a Thursday from 3.14 until 4.15 and can be booked via parent pay.
- -We will also still be running craft club after school on a Friday. Please contact the school office for more information regarding this.





School Road
Seend
Melksham
SN12 6NJ
T: 01380 828334
E: admin@seend.wilts.sch.uk
www.seend.wilts.sch.uk

Shuttle Bus Drivers Needed:

"We are currently recruiting volunteer drivers to join our school term only, 1 week -in-4, mornings only rota taking children from Seend and Bulkington to Seend School in the Seend Shuttle."

More information can be found on the attachment along with this week's Friday Round Up.

Online safety

This week along with our Friday Round Up we have attached some posters that discuss the recommended ages for apps and games and how we can support children to understand how to keep safe online. There is also a very handy 10 tips to keep your child safe online poster. Please get in contact with school if you would like more support in helping to keep your child safe online.

Wiltshire 3 Peaks Challenge

The Wiltshire 3 Peaks Challenge is a fantastic opportunity to inspire individuals and families to get outside and active, to support vulnerable young lives, as well as enjoy a fun and rewarding experience in the beautiful Wiltshire countryside. All the money raised from the challenge goes to support an amazing Wiltshire-based children's charity, the Youth Adventure Trust. Please see the attached flyer or visit their website for more information: https://www.youthadventuretrust.org.uk/wiltshire-3-peaks-challenge/

Goodbye

Sadly, it is time to share with you all that Mrs Roger will be leaving Seend school very soon. Mrs Roger has worked at Seend school for 10 years and has played an incredibly important part in so many children's journey through the school. Although she will be missed, the staff and children wish Mrs Roger all the best as she begins her new adventure and will look froward to hearing how she is getting on. Mrs Roger's last day will be Friday 28th April and so we will make sure that she enjoys her last week here at Seend.

Have a great weekend,

Seend School

Date for your diary

1st May – Bank Holiday 8th May – Bank Holiday

